
Quanah ISD 

 
Technology Report 

For the December 2018 School Board Meeting 
 
I would like to say a heartfelt thank you for the generous gift given by our 
board before the Thanksgiving break. The QISD Technology director 
responded to 32 calls for assistance since the November 2018 board 
meeting. Several students utilized their chromebooks for the December 
End of Course STAAR re-testing which took place December 3rd through 
5th. The 3rd-8th grade UIL spelling tests were given using our computers 
on December 3rd. District social media continues to have positive growth 
with over 17,824 page views to the district Facebook page for the month. 
Our number of video views reached almost 7,000, a 49% increase over the 
previous month. Thanks to our coaches, teachers and administrators who 
make regular posts to our social media. Over the Thanksgiving break, I 
installed firmware updates to our VOIP telephone system as well as 
installed monthly software patches for our district wireless access points, 
firewall, network switches and to our iMac computer labs have been 
installed. iOS 12.1.1 and OSX 10.14.2 have been released for Apple 
devices. Google Chromebook OS version 70 has been released and 
pushed out to the student chromebooks. 
 


